From: Mandalay Foods Ltd

Sent: 24 April 2023 20:07

To: Planning

Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P

To Camden Council Planning Team,

| would like to express to you (the board) to please consider the Labtech
redevelopment scheme. As a Market Trader, | cannot think of anything
better to come to the Market. Throughout the years many things have
changed to the way customers shop, due to covid there was a big influx
to online shopping. Even after Covid it became very difficult as consumers
had moved into this new era of ‘shopping’ which made it very difficult for
us to compete. Although the footfall has increased, this is not anywhere
near what it used to be. Which is why | personally welcome this new and
fun feel to the Market. | believe it will increase footfall, and | love the idea
of Dead Dog Basin being exposed to the public, this will bring and invite
new attractions to us.

Please consider us highly!



